
April 18, 2007

News Media Advisory: Suspected Food
Contamination at Mesa Convenience Store
MESA, Ariz.--(BUSINESS WIRE)--

ExxonMobil is working cooperatively with the Mesa, Arizona Police Department which is
investigating reports of suspected food contamination at the Mobil On The Run store on
Signal Butte Road in Mesa between 8 p.m. and 9 p.m. Tuesday, April 17, 2007. At this time,
the Mesa Police Department has not determined that any food was contaminated. However,
as a precautionary measure for the safety of our employees and customers, and to facilitate
the police investigation, the store has been temporarily closed.

ExxonMobil will continue to work cooperatively with the police in their investigation.

Source: Exxon Mobil Corporation
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